

ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER

DUBLIN NEWS

August 2018

Enchanted Care

4370 Dale Drive Dublin, OH 43017 614-798-1403

> April Horn Principal

april.horn
@nlcinc.com

Upcoming Events

July 10th - Last Day of Summer Camp and Water Days

July 13th - First Day of School

July 13th - Meet the Teacher Night from 6:00-7:00

Meet the Teacher Night

Monday, August 13th will be the first day of our new school year and this will be when the children move to their new classrooms. We will send out transition papers, so keep your eyes out for that this week.

We are hosting a Meet the Teacher Night on Monday, the 13th from 6:00-7:00, and we strongly encourage you to attend. This will give you a chance to for you and your child(ren) to explore their new room and to get to know their new teacher(s).

Classroom Upgrades

Courtney Allton Assistant Principal

courtney.allton @nlcinc.com Wow! What a difference a little paint makes! We want to thank you all for your patience and understanding during this past month as we had our classrooms painted. Keep your eyes open for more changes to come, we have a list of upgrades we will be bringing to each room. With the 2018-2019 school year beginning, we feel the timing could not have been better to start making these much need-



ENCHANTED CARE LEARNING CENTER

DUBLIN NEWS

August 2018

Enchanted Care

4370 Dale Drive Dublin, OH 43017 614-798-1403

April Horn Principal

april.horn @nlcinc.com

Courtney Allton Assistant Principal

Courtney.allton
@nlcinc.com

Referral Program

We have an amazing referral program! For each family you refer to Enchanted (any location) you will receive FREE TUITION for one week.

Tuition

Tuition is due Monday. If payments are not made by noon on Tuesday, a \$25 late payment fee will be charged. We offer automatic check withdraw and credit card payments. Please reach out if either of these payment options appeals to you.

Outside Food

Enchanted Care does not allow bringing outside food into the building without prior approval. We have several students with allergies, and it is our primary focus to keep all children safe.

Checking In/Out



Please check your child in and out each day at the iPad in the lobby. Children should be checked in and out when they are with you, so before dropping off and after picking up. Please stop by the office if you need assistance or to set up your PIN number.